
June 2, 2019 
RE: SCNRFP_REPORT_Nº: REHRSJ_03 

Chief and Prime Minister of the State SCNRFP Gees-Due OO-Neh-Gah Usti, 

 

As a official Acting Emissary 
Representative and Advisor of the 
Southern Cherokee Nation and The 
Red Fire People I’am honored to 
inform/report to you about the 
historical moment that I witnessed 
this June 1srt of 2019 as the 
representative of the SCNRFP at El 
Salvador’s transfer of power 
ceremony. It took  place in San 
Salvador’s city at the National 
Palace square. The ceremony was 
completed in a democratic and  
peaceful manner way by the new 
elected government. 

 I  reached out the Vice-president 
Félix Augusto Antonio Ulloa Garay 
after the ceremony and I really want to remark the extraordinary attention and high interest 
from him for the SCNFRP, he signed up and validated the SCNRFP ETMO letter with his 
personal government  lawyer face to face to me. Our ETMO letter has been the FIRST ever 
signed Official document by the new vice-president of the Republic of El Salvador during 
their first 24  hours of governance, we made history by having this privilege! also because 
of timing reasons and since there was no official letterhead paper or official stamps from 
the Republic of El Salvador  in that precise moment the vice-president Felix Ulloa Garay  
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kindly instructed to his lawyer/personal adviser Mr. Edgardo Sotelo to write down and 
create this document and put the signature and lawyer and notary stamp next to the vice-
president of the Republic of El Salvador's signature so that it would have even a more legal 
sense and weight.  

Furthermore this document has the same force and legal validity even if it is not done on 
official letterhead of the Republic of El Salvador and for that reason is why the lawyer give 
public faith that the document and the signature are real and legitimate.  

Moreover the Republic of El 
Salvador is welcoming you 
Prime Minister of the State 
SCNRFP Gees-Due OO-Neh-
Gah Usti for having a formal 
meeting to discuss further 
details about the opening of 
an ETMO in their country. 
They  has given a tentative 
interval of time to hold a 
meeting on the week of June 
10, 2019 and they’re in need 
of your attendance 
confirmation as soon as possible. 

Finally I want to express my sincere thanks for the given support and highlight the hard 
work behind this huge achievement in the Republic of El Salvador. Since day one I have 
served with goodwill and clarity for The Southern Cherokee Nation and The Red Fire People 
and we (me and my son) are proud to work and keep working with the same determination 
and discipline, there’s many open upcoming possibilities in the region that are under our 
work scope agenda and are also in need to be supported in order to be completed. 
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In a Good Way. 

 

 

Wa-do, Hon. Segura Jimenez Ronald. 
Acting Emissary and Advisor of the State of SCNRFP. 
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